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Silverwood School is a new maintained co-educational special school for pupils aged 4 to 19 years. We 
formed in September of 2020 with campuses in Chippenham, Trowbridge and Rowde: former schools of St 
Nicholas School, Larkrise School and Rowdeford School. 

 
We have an ambitious vision to create a truly integrated and inclusive system of outstanding education for 
all young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) in Wiltshire.  Wiltshire are investing 
in a £33 million new build at one site to create state of the art centre for SEND education, health, and care 
and training focusing predominantly on pupils with complex SEND. 
 
Our inclusive system of excellence will seek to re-balance and improve educational provision for all children 
and young people with SEND, including those currently in mainstream schools and resource bases or in 
other alternative provision.  Offering local, community-based SEND provision across a wide area from its new 
inception.  It will also deliver high quality training and expertise to a wide range of SEND settings across the 
county. 
 
If you are a dynamic, inspirational, highly motivated, resourceful and enthusiastic Teaching Assistant and are 
looking for a new challenge and to be part of something new and exciting, we would very much like to hear 
from you. 
 

Permanent 

Teaching Assistants (20hrs) @ Trowbridge 
Required to start ASAP 

Grade F (pt. 9-11) (£10.83p/h to £11.50p/h) (£20,903 - £22,183p/a pro-rata) and dependent on experience 
 (11.45am to 3.45pm) 

 
We are seeking to appoint an additional highly motivated, resourceful and enthusiastic Teaching Assistant 
to join our lovely school, with the possibility of working across more than one class.  NVQ L2 (or equivalent) 
or proven experience of working alongside children with severe and complex learning difficulties is 
essential. 
 
We can offer: 

• Enthusiastic pupils who enjoy learning. 

• A friendly and supportive school community. 

• An inclusive and caring ethos. 

• Good professional development opportunities. 

• The opportunity to be part of our successful journey. 
 
If you think you tick all of the above, we would like to hear from you! 
 
Visits to the school are encouraged and warmly welcomed by prior arrangement.    
 
Please note that this appointment is subject to enhanced DBS, medical and reference checks. Silverwood 
School is committed to Equal Opportunities and to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of its pupils. 
 
If you would like to apply, take a look at our school website for full details and application pack.  
Completed applications should be returned by the closing date 18th October 2021 @ 12 noon with 
interviews to be arranged. 
 


